
 

THE IMPRESSION OF VOLUNTEERING AT COLT 
 
  

Hello! My name is HOEUNG  SOMALIN. I’m a third year student of The National Institute 

of Social Affair majoring in SOCIAL WORK. I have been volunteered at COLT since January 

15th 2020 until now. In order to gain work experience of my skill, in particular know how to 

work properly and professionally as a social worker, through training guidance from 

experienced teachers at COLT. 

 

However, after I started volunteering at COLT, I was warmly welcomed and the vast amount 

of knowledge that Mr. PISETH, Mr. RAHU and Mss. KRISTAIN taught me in relation to 

many of the work, including: working with the community directly ( case management, follow 

up , observations, and how to make a plan intervention for families and children) , and also 

working with children directly by the way the teachers taught me how to observe children 

while they were learning from their different behaviors. And how we can know their need 

through counseling also, not only that, the teachers also taught me various administrative tasks.  

 

Overall, all the knowledge   that I have gained and are applying so far that the teachers have 

given me is really good and almost all the experiences that I wanted to know before. 

 

Finally, I would like to say thanks you to all teachers who work at COLT as a whole for your 

warmly welcomed, kindly, friendly and pay attention to training instructions on me with all 

the physical and mental strength with the good work experience that has given me so far.By 

the way I will try my best to work hard and follow the teacher’s instructions. 

 

Thank you! 


